
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 14th February 2019   

Wishing Everyone a Safe and Happy Half Term     

Dear Parent/Carer 

        
World Book Day 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day with our very popular reading cafe. This will 

be opening from 1:30pm. You can collect your child from their class and then share a story 

whilst having some cake and a coffee. All money raised from the cafe will be spent on new 

books for the children. 

Please can the children come to school in costumes linked to their topics. 

Class 1 - any characters from Julia Donaldson books. 

Class 2 - any characters from Judith Kerr books 

Class 3 - any characters from Roald Dahl books 

Class 4 - any characters from Sky Song by Abi Elphinstone 

Class 5 - any characters from Dr Seuss books 

 
Class 3 

Thank you to all parents who attended the above assembly earlier this week. The children 

enjoyed the occasion and there was very good feedback from parents who enjoyed it too. 

 
Eagle Landed 

The eagle landed on Monday and the artist together with children from Class 4 carried out 

work on this project in preparation for their production later in the Spring term! Further 

details and sale of tickets to follow! 

 
Row for Miss O 

The children have organized a row around Cornwall along with Mr Easter, (in consultation with 

Miss Oxenham) for later in the term. This is to raise funds for a shelter for the school 

playground and for helping to support patients and families coping with Cancer diagnosis at 

Treliske Hospital. Members of Class 3,4 & 5 are welcome to collect a club form from Mr Easter 

to join the rowing club in preparation for this event. 

 

Open Evening 

Parent consultations will be held on 11th March and a late night on 13th March. Moere details 

after half term. 

 



 

 
London  

Just a polite reminder that a further £100 needs to be paid by the 25th March for the above 

trip. Thank you to those who have either paid in full or are making regular payments. Work is 

continuing to complete the itinerary for the above trip and we will inform parents as soon as 

possible when it is complete.  

 

 
Camp Payments 

Further payment can now be made on Parent Pay, paying as much as you wish whenever you 

choose. The only stipulation is, that payment in full must be made prior to the event taking 

place. Please can outstanding payments for previous trips and clubs attended be made as soon 

as possible. If the whole amount cannot be made please can you at least begin paying by 

instalments. Thank you for your anticipated co-operation. 
 

Class Assemblies Commencing at 2.15, dates as follows: 
Class 5: Monday 25th March 
Class 4: Monday 4th February 
Class 2: Monday 4th March 
Class 1: Monday 11th March 

Spring Term Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    

Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.                                                                 

Thursday 7th February = Class 4 

Thursday 14th February= Class 5 

 Half Term 

Thursday 28th February = Class 1 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March = Class 2 

Thursday 21st March= Class 3 

Thursday 28th March = Class 4 

 

W/C 4/2/19 CLASS 1 CLASS 2 

 

CLASS 3 CLASS 4 CLASS 5 

 

ATTENDANCE 

95.5% 92.3% 95.3% 90% 94.1% 

 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Monday 18th -22nd February                    Half Term 

Thursday 7th March                                 World Book Day 

Thursday 4th April                                   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April                                  First Day of Summer Term 



 


